
For More Information:

Please visit www.ci.agoura-hills.ca.us or call the City of Agoura Hills Public Works Department at 
(818) 597-7356. You can also sign up to receive project updates through the city's C-Mail or 
Twitter, @cityagourahills. 

TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE
Agoura Road at the Medea Creek Bridge  

As part of the Agoura Road Widening Project, a one-month closure of Agoura Road at the Medea 
Creek bridge, between Kanan and Cornell roads, is scheduled to begin on July 25, 2016. During the 
temporary closure, crews will be constructing pedestrian walkways on the north and south sides of 
the bridge.  

Access to businesses located in the construction area will be maintained at all times, however, there 
will be no through access on Agoura Road. Motorists, cyclists and pedestrians should use Roadside 
Drive for travel between Kanan and Cornell roads.

What:  Agoura Road closed at the Medea Creek Bridge (access to businesses remain)  

When:  Monday, July 25, to Wednesday, August 24, 2016 

Please be advised,  dates and times are subject to change due to inclement weather and other 

unforeseen operational factors.

Suggested detour for travel between Kanan and Cornell 
roads:
 

www.twitter.com/CityAgouraHills (818) 597-7356www.ci.agoura-hills.ca.us
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